
Dear U15 Thunder Families, 

Thank you to all players and families who participated in this year’s tryouts. The Thunder 

Executive is incredibly excited by the strong turnout and the level of talent and enthusiasm 

shown across all age groups — it’s a great sign for an amazing 2025–26 season! 

We are pleased to announce that U15 will be hosting two Competitive teams for the upcoming 

season. 

Players who are released from the current tryout process are invited to express their interest in 

playing on the second Competitive team by attending a skate on: 

             Saturday, May 3 

      5:00–6:30 PM 

    Silver Dart Arena 

This session will help assess player interest and numbers, and determine if there is a need to 

promote additional players. 

If you are interested in playing on the second team but are unable to attend the skate, please 

email: 

        colinetmanski33@gmail.com 

before the ice time on Saturday to confirm your interest. 

Once again, thank you for being a part of the Thunder community. We’re looking forward to a 

successful and fun 2025–26 season! 

Warm regards, 

The Thunder Executive 

 


